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From: Judith Deutsch 
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 12:19 PM
To: Ma'Ayn Johnson
Subject: Housing

I am not in favor of adding over a million housing units to our already overburdened streets, traffic, and water resources.  
The quality of life in our neighborhoods is already deeply depleted and this will not solve the homeless problem because 
they cannot afford “affordable housing.”  What it is doing is encouraging those of us who pay the property taxes for 
schools and public services, make considerable charitable gifts to improve our communities, and provide volunteer 
hours for the homeowner associations, community councils, community neighborhood associations, community 
emergency response teams, and hospitals, and are building the first community center in our community, to leave Los 
Angeles and California. 
 
Too many friends have already left.   
I just spoke to a person at LA Department of Building and Safety who sold all of their personal and investment properties 
in Los Angeles and has replaced them elsewhere.  That’s quite an admission. 
 
I am single, like many of today’s adults, and will invest heavily in the welfare of my new community(s).  I am looking to 
live bi-coastal in Oregon and Vermont on the proceeds from selling my condo here.  I had been starting two new 
businesses in LA, but will wait to hire in my new communities.  Taxes are much lower in both states. 
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Deutsch 

 
Los Angeles, CA 90066 

 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




